
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr Enrique César Rodriguez 
President 
ECR Solar 
 
 
16 October 2014 
 
 
Dear Mr Rodriguez, 
 

electronicAsia 2014 
 
 
Thank you very much for your support as a speaker in the Buyer Forum on 
Business Opportunities in Emerging Markets: Argentina & Poland on 13 October 
2014 at electronicAsia 2014. 
 
Your professionalism and sharing on the Argentinean market and sourcing 
requirement proved to be beneficial to the participants.  
 
Thank you once again for your support towards electronic Asia 2014. 
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Annie Chang 
Manager, Marketing 
Exhibitions Department 
Hong Kong Trade Development Council 


